
The Synod, Christus Vivit, 

the Encuentro, the                 

National Dialogue and      

Renewing the Vision ... Oh My! 

In the past five years there have been several 

documents released regarding young people, in 

addition to previous documents and even now  

plans for a new Pastoral Document on Youth & 

Young Adult Ministry from the USCCB!    

Come join us as we look at the topic of “What is 

the Catholic Church asking us to implement in 

our parishes for and with our young people?” 

Gathering on Youth Ministry 
St. John Paul II Youth Retreat Center, 499 Belgrove Drive, Kearny   
   

This night is meant for all Pastors, Priests, Deacons, Religious, 

Youth Ministers, PCL’s, Campus Ministers, Volunteers and all 

those that walk with the young church!  

Thursday February 2nd 

6:30pm - 9:30pm 

Doors open at 6:30pm 

for refreshments  

Program begins by 

7:30pm  

Our Presenter - Mr. Paul Jarzembowski 
Paul Jarzembowski serves on staff as the National Coordinator for Youth & 
Young Adult Ministries, for the United States Conference of Catholic             
Bishops (USCCB) in Washington DC, overseeing the U.S. bishops'                
engagement with laity ministry, ecclesial movements, youth, and young 
adults. He was the lead staff for the USCCB engagement with the XV Synod 
of Bishops on "Young People, the Faith, and Vocational Discernment," and 
its post-synodal exhortation, "Christus Vivit." Paul is also the United States' 
national coordinator for World Youth Day, and serves as an advisor to the 
Vatican on ministries with young people. 

So that proper plans can be made please register no later than 

February 1st at www.newarkoym.com  


